
The members who make up the Evaluation Commission in charge of 
examining and evaluating the applications submitted to the call for grants 
to support the external projection of the edition and the promotion of 
literature, thought, comics and illustration of the Balearic Islands to the 
year 2023, published in BOIB no. 32, of March 14, 2023, are the following:

 President: Llorenç Perelló Rosselló, director of the IEB; or whoever you 
delegate
Secretary: Maria Garau Dueñas, IEB technician
Member: Karen Müller, IEB technician
Member: Gemma Cortabitarte, manager of the Professional Association of 
Illustrators of Catalonia
Member: Andrea García Méndez, expert in marketing applied to the 
illustrated book sector
Member: Montserrat Terrones, editor
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